
 

                                                                    East Sarajevo, 8th June 2015 

SISSOKO PENDA 

PhD student/researcher 

Gembloux Agro-bio-Tech/IER. 

Belgium 

 

Subject: Invitation letter 

Dear SISSOKO PENDA, 

We hereby have the honour and pleasure of inviting you to our Symposium. Please 

consider this letter as an official invitation to facilitate the processing of any visas or 

documents needed to enable you to attend the 6th International Scientific 

Agriculture Symposium „Agrosym 2015” which will be held on Jahorina mountain 

(Bosnia and Herzegovina), 15-18 October 2015.  

  

The aim of this event is to promote scientific - research work in areas of 

Agriculture, Food, Rural Development, Environmental protection and Forestry. 

I am pleased to inform you that the scientific committee of the Symposium has 
accepted your contribution titled “Evaluation of the Vulnerability of climate change 

on Millet and Sorghum system, and of Adoption of New technologies” for an oral 
presentation at the Symposium.  
 

I would also like to inform you that all full papers will be peer reviewed by the 

members of the Scientific Committee. Thereafter the abstracts will be published in 

the Book of abstracts and full papers online in the e-book of Proceedings.  

We look forward to welcoming you in East Sarajevo! 

Sincerely yours, 

Secretary of the organizing committee 

Dr Sinisa Berjan 
 


